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Intradistrict Release Permit 

 

Frequently Asked Questions 

When can I start the application process? 

On January 30, 2023.  First, enroll your child at his/her home school.  Once enrollment is 
completed, please contact the home school secretary to request an Intradistrict Attendance 
Release Permit Application. 

When will I be notified if my child’s permit was approved? 

Approval notification will be sent via email once space availability is determined and 
notifications may occur on a rolling basis during the months of February through the first 
week of school.  Please ensure that you have completed the enrollment and registration 
paperwork with your home school of residence while you are waiting notification 
regarding your permit request.    

Do I need to renew my release permit every school year? 

No, once an Intradistrict Permit has been granted, your child is not required to reapply 
annually. 

How to I appeal if Wiseburn denies my release permit? 

If the permit is denied, you have the right to appeal the decision, in writing, within 20 
calendar days from the date of the denial to the Wiseburn Unified School District 
Superintendent/Designee at emalott@wiseburn.org. 
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